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Allen, Ellen L.
From:	Karyn Morton [karynmorton@earthlink.net]
Sent:	Sunday, October 19, 2003 12:14 PM
To:	nprm@ttb.gov
Subject:	Changes to Malt liquor beverages - Stop Interfering

What on earth makes anyone at the TTB think that looking into
formulations of these or any beverages for taste (not alcohol content)
is not an absolutely frivolous waste of taxpayer money??? Not to
mention an unlawful intrusion into private business!
It is absolutely none of your affair. The amount of money that you
have already expended on this matter is outrageous and without merit.
Stop interfering in the private sector. Your Bureau should be
monitored much more carefully.
Karyn Morton
2771-29	Monument Rd 213
Jacksonville, FL 32225


